PUBLIC NOTICE

WAREHOUSING DEVELOPMENT AND REGULATORY AUTHORITY
Government of India
4/1, Siri, Institutional Area, August Kranti Marg, Hauz Khas, New Delhi-110016

[t has come to notice that some fraudulent organisations / entities are cheating the public
by illegally using the name of the Warechousing Development & Regulatory Authority
(WDRA) and are publishing advertisements in newspapers for requirement of land for
construction of warehouses. It is for the information of the general public that the
WDRA has not authorised any individual / organisation / company for such work.
Information about WDRA and its activities may be seen at its website
‘www.wdra.nic.in’. Any one dealing with such individual / organisation / company will
be doing so at his / her own risk.
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